
 
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                    

Lr no. NU CHQ/ Subscription/ 15                                                                                date 11-7-2020 

TO 

C.M.D. BSNL New Delhi 

Respected sir  

Sub: - Option to change authorization for deduction of Membership subscription of union 

from salary, requesting to postpone or extend the last date up to DEC 2020. 

Ref: - Corporate office letter no. BSNL/20-6/SR/2019 Dated 3rd June 2020. 

 With reference to the above cited letter regarding option to change authorization for 

deduction of membership subscription of union from salary is now once in a year i.e., 16th 

June to 15th July. 

In this regard, due to COVID -19, 100 % staff are not able to attend the office hence our 

union requests to postpone or extend the last date up to DEC 2020.    

                                                              with regards                                                                                                                  

                                                                                                                                         yours sincerely     

                                                              

                                                                                                                                   (K. Jyaprakash) G.S 

Copy to G.M.(SR) Corporate office for information and N/A. 

 

 


